
From: Anne Marie Reid 
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 8:20 AM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police Budget
 
Less of a police presence in the downtown area (ward 2), redeploy police from
there to the Hamilton Mountain which is expanding outward into rural areas,
where more of a police presence is needed. 
 
There should be NO CUTS  to the budget.  As Hamilton is building more homes
with an influx of residents, more police protection is required in today’s society. 
 
Thanks, 
Anne 


